
If you are an older adult interested in 
improving your memory, we need you! 

 
 

UGA researchers are recruiting older adult volunteers 
for a study of memory function. 
 
Criteria: Between 65- 99 years old, right-handed, native 
English speakers, able to swallow a daily vitamin 
supplement. Willing to participate in interviews, cognitive 
testing, vision testing and MRI scanning. Participation 
lasts for one year. 
 
Participants will be compensated up to $300 for 
their time. Unable to drive? Friends and family who 
drive participants will also be compensated. 

 

 
For more information, email or call the 
Neuropsychology and Memory Assessment Lab at: 
fmrivmstudy.uga@gmail.com or (706) 542-3076 
 
 
 
 
 


